
 

BOARD OF PUBLIC SAFETY CALL IN MEETING 

November 28, 2017 

Department of Public Safety - Colonel’s Conference Room 

Atlanta, Georgia 

 

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:    BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:  
Mr. Wayne Abernathy-via conference call   Mr. Kacy K. Cronan    

Mr. Danny M. Bryant -via conference call   Mr. Steve D. Cronic 

Commissioner Greg Dozier-via conference call  Sheriff Dane Kirby 

Mr. Lester L. Rampy, Jr.-via conference call   Sheriff Joey Terrell 

Chief Mark Revenew-via conference call    

Mr. Charles D. Sikes-via conference call 

Mr. Peter J. Skandalakis-via conference call 

Chief Craig Tully-via conference call 

Mr. Ellison G. Wood -via conference call      

 

OTHERS:   
Ms. Amy M. Radley, Assistant Attorney General 

Commissioner Mark W. McDonough, Department of Public Safety 

Deputy Commissioner Russell D. Powell, Department of Public Safety 

Major Jason Johnson, Department of Public Safety/GSP 

Captain Mark Hambert, Department of Public Safety/GSP 

Major Johnny Jones, Department of Public Safety/MCCD 

Major Billy Boulware, Department of Public Safety/MCCD 

Captain Jeremy Vickery, Department of Public Safety/MCCD 

Ms. Melissa J. Rodgers, Department of Public Safety 

Ms. Laura Thompson, Department of Public Safety  

Mr. Dan Kirk, Assistant Director, Georgia Bureau of Investigation-via conference call 

Ms. Cindy Jones, Georgia Public Safety Training Center-via conference call 

 

Vice-Chairman Ellis Wood called the November 28, 2017, Board of Public Safety meeting to order. 

 

Commissioner Mark McDonough gave the invocation.   

 

Vice-Chairman Wood advised that Member, Mr. Pete Skandalakis will be resigning his Board position 

in January 2018 because he has been named the new Executive Director of the Prosecuting Attorney’s 

Council (PAC).  Mr. Wood thanked Mr. Skandalakis for his service to the BPS. 

 

Vice-Chairman Wood said the Georgia Public Safety Awards will be held at the Training Center on 

December 7th and all members are invited to attend. 
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DONATION 
Ms. Cindy Jones, Comptroller, Georgia Public Safety Training Center requested approval of the 

following donation: 

 

Money for Arson Program            $500.00         Georgia Public Safety Fire Investigators Association 

 

The motion to accept this donation was made by Vice-Chairman Wood, which was seconded by Chief 

Craig Tully, and voted approved by the Board members. 

 

Old/New Business 

Vice-Chairman Wood asked the Board to consider a motion to create a resolution for Ms. Cheryl Buie 

for her years of service to the Board of Public Safety and the State of Georgia.  Mr. Wayne Abernathy 

motioned to accept the recommendation to create the resolution for Ms. Buie.  Mr. Craig Tully 

seconded the motion, and voted approved by the Board. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

      Chief Mark Revenew 

      Secretary 

 


